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Ref: DHH/set/office/Year11/TeacherThankYou 
 
Friday 25th April 2025 
 
Dear Year 11 parents/carers, 
 
Re: Year 11 Staff Thank You  
 
We have opened a form where students can thank a teacher(s) or colleague for some of the support 
they have received, or where they feel someone has gone above and beyond their role. The form 
(link here) is also on Satchel One and should be completed by 20th May. Every entry takes around 2 
minutes depending upon the message they compose. 
 
Having spent two decades in schools and visited many along the way, I can honestly say that most if 
not all go far beyond their job description when it comes to supporting and guiding students. A thank 
you always puts 'some wind in their sails' and will be wonderfully well received. I would really 
appreciate it if you could encourage your child to take the time to do this.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Hazlehurst 
Year 11 Pastoral Lead 
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